October 7, 1993

Spencer Research Library
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas 66045-2800

Dear Sherri:

| write to give permission for Dan Chu, writer for Dan Chu & Associates, Editorial
Services of New York, to review photos in our Nicodemus collection. He should be in
Kansas the week of October 18 - 22 and will be visiting the Library to review the
photos. If he is interested in any, please inform me.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates,
President

cc: Dan Chu




